PTF
Parent Teachen Fellowship

Dear DCS Families,

On behalf of the PTF leadership team, allow us to invite you to join in supporting our
beloved school and furthering our ministry to our students, staff, and community. One
way you can do this is by participating in a unique and easy fundraiser that does not
require selling and will not cost you a penny more than you already spend! This
innovative approach allows you to contribute effortlessly while continuing your regular
shopping habits. Your ongoing support is invaluable, and together, we can make a
significant impact on our school and its mission.

We would like to take this opportunity to infroduce our gift card fundraiser, which is a
year-round initiative that provides substantial benefits to our school and directly to you
as well! By participating in this fundraiser, you can purchase gift cards for your favorite
stores and restaurants, and a percentage of each purchase will go to supporting our
school programs and activities. It's a win-win situation: you get to shop at places you
love while contributing to the betterment of our educational community. Your
involvement helps us enhance the learning environment and provide more
opportunities for our students.

How does the Scrip Gift Card Program work? Our gift card program is
straightforward and beneficial for both you and our school. We purchase gift cards at a
discount from United Scrips and sell them to you at their full face value, with the school
benefiting from the difference. Additionally, we collaborate with local restaurants and
businesses that offer us a generous profit percentage on their gift cards. You can use
these gift cards for everyday purchases or as thoughtful gifts. To participate, please
submit your orders by Tuesday morning at 11:00 a.m. for timely processing. You can
choose to have the gift cards sent home or pick them up on Thursday afternoon. Don't
forget to remit your payment to the office when placing your order. This program not
only makes your shopping convenient but also supports our school community.

How does this help your family? The Scrips Gift Card Program offers a fantastic
opportunity to earn tuition credits! Once your family reaches $100 in profit per child or
$250 in profit for a family of three or more, 25% of all additional profit generated will be

applied to your tuition for the following academic year. For instance, any tuition credit
accumulated this year will be applied to your August 2025 tuition payment. This
program is truly a win-win for everyone! We also encourage you to spread the word to
your friends and family. They can purchase gift cards to support your child’'s education
too.

Please feel free to contact us with any questions. Belinda Wilcox is the point person in
the office for the Scips program at DCS and is available to answer questions as well.
God Bless and Go Warriors!



